CITY OF

FORT LAUDERDALE

Venice of America

January 20, 2015

City of Hollywood

Attn: Chris Del Campo, Battalion Chief
3400 N. 56th Avenue

Hollywood, FL 33021-2349

Dear Battalion Chief Del Campo:
Please accept this letter in response to your request to the City of Fort Lauderdale for a
Certificate of Insurance. Please be advised the City of Fort Lauderdale is self-insured in

accordance with Florida Statute 768.28. We do not provide Certificates of Insurance.

We are self-insured for General Liability, Auto Liability and Workers’ Compensation. All
claims are administered by the Risk Management Department.

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions or need additional information.

Sincerely,

Guy Hine
Risk Manager

RISK MANAGEMENT
100 N. ANDREWS AVENUE, THIRD FLOOR, FORT LAUDERDALE, FLORIDA 33301
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